
1

Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Hey, Eva [Eva.Hey@stantec.com]
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 9:00 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Request for Extension of Report Due Date - RO 0000354 725 Julie Ann Way, Oakland

Thank you!  Have a great weekend. 
 
Eva Hey 
Senior Geologist/Project Manager 
Stantec 
Ph:   (925) 299-9300 Ext. 237 
Fx:   (925) 299-9302 
Cell: (925) 395-7441 
eva.hey@stantec.com  

stantec.com  
  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 
  
 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health [mailto:paresh.khatri@acgov.org]  
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 7:56 AM 
To: Hey, Eva 
Subject: RE: Request for Extension of Report Due Date - RO 0000354 725 Julie Ann Way, Oakland 
 
Hello Eva, 
 
Your request for a report submittal extension is acceptable. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 
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From: Hey, Eva [mailto:Eva.Hey@stantec.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2010 3:43 PM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: Request for Extension of Report Due Date - RO 0000354 725 Julie Ann Way, Oakland 
 
Hi Paresh, 
 
We have the Monitoring Well Installation and 2010 Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report prepared but the client is 
in the midst of a hectic travel schedule with multiple meetings in multiple cities and will not have time to review the report 
by the March 17, 2010 due date as specified in your December 17, 2010 letter.  We are therefore requesting a week 
extension of the report due date to March 24, 2010. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Eva 
 
Eva Hey 
Senior Geologist/Project Manager 
Stantec 
Ph:   (925) 299-9300 Ext. 237 
Fx:   (925) 299-9302 
Cell: (925) 395-7441 
eva.hey@stantec.com  

stantec.com  
  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 
  
 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 


